
 

 

 

 

South Central Christian Men’s Fellowship Minutes 

August 25, 2014 

West Plains Christian Church 
 

 

 

Richard Blake (Christian Prison Ministry of Missouri) gave the talk. They currently go to 
8 prisons; they are hoping to go to all 23. 
 

Adam opened the meeting portion with prayer. 
 

There was a total of 71 in attendance; Willow Springs took the banner with 13 members 
present. 
 

Brian Ingalls gave the financial report. 
 

We have 3 applicants for Keith Cunningham scholarships - Mark Bujarkski, Kevin 
Moore, and Chase Marcus. Motion by Terry Schilling to give $700 to each applicant, 
seconded by Ron Antle. Motion approved. 
 

Ron gave report on the pavilion progress, and mentioned that they have a need for 
about $2000 to cover insurance and taxes.  
 

Don Elliot gave a report on the meeting in Thayer with Greg Garcia about the proposed 
church plant. We were reminded that a new church is not put there to draw people from 
the church they are currently attending – it is put there for the unchurched. 
 

Don Ellioot then led us in prayer for the church plant. 
 

Licking and Summersville are switching dates. An update will be made on the web 
page. 
 

Brother Kendall closed in prayer. 
 

Jon Slaton, secretary 


